
 
July 2024 
 
Dear families 
 
At Dixons Music, we always strive to enhance our curriculum in the form of external trips, residentials, visitors or in-house 
enrichment activities. To enable enrichment opportunities to take place for students, costs are always subsidised by the 
academy. This means the contribution we must ask for from families is as minimal as possible. The debt outstanding for 
enrichment opportunities for this academic year is £3914. We kindly ask ParentPay balances are paid in instalments 
throughout the year (and are cleared by the end of each academic year) to ensure the team can plan costings, subsidies and 
which enrichment activities are able to continue the following academic year.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the academy by attending fundraisers such as the KS1 Pizza at the Pictures; KS2: 
Disco or Friends of DMP raffle to name but a few. Any funds raised at these events goes directly towards keeping costs down 
for families and allows Dixons Music to enhance our curriculum with many enrichment opportunities throughout the year. 
 
If you still have an outstanding balance, please ensure your account is up to date and contact the office in the usual way for 
any queries or if support in the form of a payment plan is required. 
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Steele  Mrs Morrissey 
Principal  Head of School 
 


